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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Re: EAL Parent/Carer Evening 

Bexhill Academy warmly invites you to attend the Evening for International students and families.  

The purpose of the meeting is to meet with Academy staff to learn more about student support at the Bexhill 

Academy,  bilingual resources, homework club, and reading activities at the school. Your ideas and opinions are 

important to us as we want to build closer cooperation so that students can achieve the best learning results at 

school and feel supported at every stage of their education. 

This event will have a different feel to a regular parents' evening that you may have previously attended but the 

flexibility of the evening will allow you and your child to receive more feedback and support for in-school and home 

learning, whilst making this a more enjoyable evening. 

The date and time of our Parent/Carer Evening is 4:30 – 5:30 pm on Tuesday 19th November 2024 

If you are happy to attend the meeting, we would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by Friday 

15/11/2024 by emailing Mrs. Sandra Kugelberga: at Sandra.kugelberga@bexhillacademy.org  

We look forward to meeting with you.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs. Sandra Kugelberga 

EAL Provision Coordinator 
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